
Report of the Reciprocity Sub-Committee 

January 12, 2023 

 

The Subcommittee did not meet this quarter as there was no business before it. So I have no report to 
make.  

I did however want to mention that we convened a meeting of the signatory states of tri-state 
reciprocity agreement – Oregon, Montana and Washington –  pursuant to Section XIV of the agreement 
that provides for the parties to “meet annually ... to review the overall success of (the) Agreement and 
to recommend changes”. 

The participants concluded the agreement was working as designed, but agreed to some minor language 
changes further clarifying its intent. The clarifications related to the separate responsibilities of the 
Registering State, the Host State where the work is being performed, and apprenticeship programs 
themselves. 

We will be bringing the agreement before the full council at a later date for ratification. 

 

Respectfully submitted, Dave D’Hondt, Chair Reciprocity Subcommittee 

 


